Talking Points for Legislative Chairs, JUNE 2024
Details are in the June issue of the Advocacy Communicator.

· There weren’t a lot of changes to funding for education in Gov. Newsom’s May revise budget. Even though there’s still a huge budget deficit, he wants to maintain funding for most school programs.
· Have we been involved in the development of this year’s Local Control and Accountability Plan for our school district?  If not, there’s a lot of information online to help us prepare to be actively involved next year.
· Three resolutions were passed by the delegates at this year’s California State PTA Convention. They deal with missing and murdered indigenous women, children and two- spirit individuals, helping students return to the classroom after a concussion, and various actions regarding youth and cannabis.
· There’s an Advocacy Leadership Guide on the CAPTA website with lots of good information and resources.
·  If you’d like to know what bills CAPTA has taken positions on, there is a Legislation Action Committee Report on the website.
· Is Sacramento Safari included in our PTA budget for next year?
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